
 

 
 
 
 

 
Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day; Working Together. 

 
 

CRABTREE FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PHOTOGRAPHS ON 

Wednesday 24th NOVEMBER 2021 

 

Tuesday 16th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 24th November a photographer will be visiting the school to take 

individual photographs.  Due to social distancing, we will not be taking family/group 

photos at this time. 

Children will need to be in full school uniform. 

As soon as the proofs are received from the photographer they will be given out.  

Orders will need to be returned to the office as soon as possible as we hope to give 

photographs to you before Christmas. 

Please ensure you enclose the correct money as we are a cashless school, and 

cannot give any change.  Or you can put your bank details on the photo proof slip. 

The money will go directly to the photography company. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lorna Haskey 

Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Miss Lorna Haskey 
 

School Office Telephone: 0115 9155 737 
Email: admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website: www.crabtreefarmprimary.com 
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